
To make this initiative a truly family 
initiative, we ask families and parishes to 
send a photo of those praying the Rosary 
with permission to post it on our website 
and social media.  Please email the photos 
to FLEvents@archny.org and state that 
we have permission to use the photos. 

For more information, contact Elise 
Mazzetti at Elise.Mazzetti@archny.org or 
646-794-3191.

Please join other families by praying the Rosary during the month of October

Annual Family Rosary Initiative

Brought to you by the
Office of Family Life

The Office of Family Life 
encourages all families, large 
or small, to pray the Rosary 
during the month of October, 
the month dedicated to Our 
Lady of the Rosary, whose 
feast is celebrated on  
October 7.  

This can either be done in the 
home or organized by your 
parish.  Please consult your 
parish for any parish event 
information.

Resources in English and 
Spanish to assist with praying 
the Rosary can be found 
online at https://archny.org/
ministries-and-offices/
family-life/events/ 




